

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Public Health Service Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Memorandum

Date

June 2, 2016

From

Angela M. Morley

Chair, NIOSH Institutional Review Board

Subject

Closure of NIOSH Protocol 91-DSHEFS-09, "Generic Consent Form for Health Hazard

Evaluations"

To

Bruce P. Bernard

Project Officer, HETAB, DSHEFS

On behalf of the NIOSH Human Research Protection Program (HRPP), I reviewed the request to close protocol 91-DSHEFS-09, "Generic Consent Form for Health Hazard Evaluations." The study stopped for reasons other than risks or noncompliance. This study has been closed at your request. Please update your records accordingly.

If you have any questions, please contact the NIOSH Human Research Protection Program at (513)533-8591 or by e-mail at <u>cin-hsrb@cdc.gov</u>.